Weekly Newsletter - 23/09/22

Dear Parents.

We have managed to squeeze so much into the four days of this week and I am very proud of how hard everyone has worked. The classroom environments are all looking really amazing and I know that staff are now working very hard on their book corners, ready for the judging in a few weeks time. This week we have started to talk to the children about their learning so far. You can join in this conversation at home by asking them about the 5 agreed strategies to support their learning. We have included a handy guide in this newsletter.

The recycled uniform shop has been a real success and parents have fed back to us how grateful they are for this service. So, if your child has outgrown any uniform but it is still in perfectly good condition, please consider donating it back to the school so that we can offer it to parents. This not only saves money and reduces lost property, but saves our planet as well.

Have a lovely weekend. Best wishes. Ms Von



Pupil Voice Leadership

Last week we told you our top 5 priorities for 2022/21 with pupils leadership being one of them. As part of preparing pupils for life in modern Britain and understanding the fundamental British values of democracy we held our leadership nominations. Year 6 pupils put themselves forward and presented confidently their reasons to be a pupil leader. Years 5 and 6 had the opportunity to vote for the right candidates and leaders will be announced next week. Thank you pupils for promoting children's rights Rights and respect in your passionate speeches!



STAR PRIMARY'S 5 KEY LEARNING FEATURES:











Modelling

Ouestioning

Scaffolding

Vocabulary

Strategic pairings

All our teachers, support staff, lunch staff and leaders agree that these 5 ways support and challenge our children to be great learners.

Task - Ask your children how teachers help them learn and see what they say?

Book Fair

The children are so excited about the book fair. Don't forget parents that you can bring your child to the book fair from 2-3pm where they can buy a book for you to enjoy together. The fair will be in school until Thursday 29th September 2022.